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Donation of relief funds for the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake that occurred on January 1, 2024, and our heartfelt sympathy to the many people affected 
by the disaster.

Tosei Corporation has decided to donate 5 million yen through Japan Platform, a non-profit 
organization that is engaged in emergency relief activities for the affected areas, in order to aid those 
who have been affected by the earthquake.In addition, Tosei Group employees will also make a 
donation to this organization.

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible restoration and recovery of the affected areas.
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